Alloway Township Ambulance Squad — Dual Dispatch Notice

Dear Township Resident:

It has been brought to the Townships attention, beginning Monday, March 5, Quinton, Elmer and
Woodstown squads will be on what is termed dual dispatch, where when our tones are activated the
appropriate squad, depending on the location of the call, will be dispatched at the same time. Please
take notice that both ElImer and Woodstown squads will send a bill for their service. Alloway Township
Ambulance Squad can no longer commit to being able to consistently respond to calls during the day
during the weekdays.

Alloway Township Ambulance Squad is always looking for interested individuals to volunteer.
Meetings are held the last Wednesday of the month at 7:00pm, 19 E Main St, Alloway



